

Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationCORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION RECOPPS SECTION, REGIONAL DIRECTION OF THE LAND COMMENT OF THE

31 July 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 4 17 - 2023

URGENT REQUEST FOR UPDATED DATA ON HOMESCHOOLING PROGRAM

To: Assistant Regional Director Schools Division Superintendents All Schools Division Offices All Others Concerned

- 1. In reference to Memorandum DM-CT-2023-264, entitled "Urgent Request for Updated Data on the Homeschooling", this Office requests all Schools Division Offices (SDOs) through the Division Alternative Delivery Mode (ADM) Focal Person, to submit updated data and comments on the DepEd Homeschooling Modality for inclusion in the Draft E-GASTP Bill.
- 2. We would appreciate receiving the updated Division ADM Homeschooling Program on or before August 2, 2023. The online template may be accessed through this link: https://tinyurl.com/ADMHSP2023.
- 3. For inquiries, please contact Rosita C. Agnasi, OIC, CLMD through email address <u>car.clmd@deped.gov.ph</u> or Edgar D. Vicente, Focal Person at edgar.vicente@deped.gov.ph
- 4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is directed.

by Carino Estela
Leon
Date: 2023.07.31
16:01:53 +08'00'

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III

Director IV/Regional Director

CLMD/RCA/edv 0000/July 31, 2023, Urgent Request for Updated Data on ADM

Address: Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet, 2601 Telephone No: (074) 422 – 1318

Website: https://depedcar.ph | Email Address: car@deped.gov.ph



Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

MEMORANDUM DM-CT-2023-264

TO

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

MINISTER, Ministry of Basic, Higher and Technical Education,

BARMM

FROM

G.H. S. AMBAT

Assistant Secretary for Curriculum and Teaching

Officer-in-Charge

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching

SUBJECT

URGENT REQUEST FOR UPDATED DATA ON THE

HOMESCHOOLING PROGRAM

DATE

July 25, 2023

This has reference to the Memorandum OUF-2023-0048 on the Request for Data and Comments on DepEd Homeschooling Modality for Inclusion in the Draft E-GASTPE Bill.

In this regard, this Office requests all Regions, through the Regional Alternative Delivery Mode (ADM) Focal Person, to submit updated data on the homeschooling program.

We would appreciate receiving the updated Regional ADM Homeschooling Program on or before August 4, 2023. The online template may be accessed at https://tinyurl.com/ADMHSP2023.

For inquiries and other concerns, please contact Ms. Angelika D. Jabines, Senior Education Program Specialist of the BLD, through mobile number +63 995 905 4259 or email at adm.bld@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

Copy-furnished:

Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo Undersecretary for Operations



Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationOFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR FINANCE

MEMORANDUM OUF-2023- 0 4 4 8

TO

DIRECTOR LEILA P. AREOLA

Bureau of Learning Delivery (BLD)

FROM

ANNALYN M. SEVILLA

Undersecretary

Chairperson, GAS Composite Team

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR DATA AND COMMENTS ON DEPED

HOMESCHOOLING MODALITY FOR INCLUSION IN THE

DRAFT E-GASTPE HOUSE BILL

DATE

JUNE 26, 2023

This pertains to the recommendations raised during the 25th meeting of the Committee on Basic Education and Culture (CBEC) on May 16, 2023. The request seeks the possible inclusion of the learners from Philippine Schools Overseas (PSO) and learners who are in **Homeschooling modality** to be included in the draft consolidated E-GASTPE House Bill.

In this regard, may we respectfully request your good office to provide us a copy of the pertinent data that will help the Government Assistance and Subsidies Office (GASO) prepare the needed reports about the matter. We request as well for your comments for the possible inclusion of the leaners from **Homeschooling modality** in the draft E-GASTPE House Bill.

The GASO will evaluate and prepare an initial recommendation to the GAS Composite Team and subsequently for the approval of the Vice President and Secretary.

We would appreciate receiving the data and your comments/inputs on or before June 29, 2023, Thursday.

For any inquiries regarding our request, please feel free to contact Martin Espanola. You can reach him via email at martin.espanola001@deped.gov.ph or gaso@deped.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can contact him directly at the landline number 8636-1620.

Thank you.

CC:

USEC. GINA O. GONONG, Curriculum and Teaching ASEC. ALMA RUBY C. TORIO, Curriculum and Teaching